PSLU Committee

From: Tamara A. Paltin

Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2020 12:42 PM

To: PSLU Committee

Subject: Fwd: Testimony in favor of ground signs in Lana’i City Country Town Business District
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From: TheRockemSockemDuno Yasssdds <pebbleseharis@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 11:33:00 AM

To: Alice L. Lee <Alice.Lee@mauicounty.us>; Keani N. Rawlins <Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Kelly King
<Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina <Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama
<Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Shane M. Sinenci <Shane.Sinenci@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin
<Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama <Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura
<Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Testimony in favor of ground signs in Lana’i City Country Town Business District

From:

Dorothy “Dotty” Eharis Yoza

615 Lana’i Avenue

P. O. Box 630929

Lanai City, HI 96763

(808)565-6300

Email address: pebbleseharis@gmail.com

Attention: Chair Paltin; Vice Chair Sinenci; and Committee Council Members
Gentlemen:

As a resident of Lana’i City, | am in full support of the ground business signs for the various business operations located
within Lana’i City “to remain in place”.

Over the past few years, the various businesses on Lana’i have revamped their facades and landscaped the store
frontages. It is because of that care and love of their business, the image of the business district has improved
immensely.

Our family moved to Lana’i (from Maui) in 1956. Since “small kid time” to present, I've personally seen many changes
to our island community. | love the current ground signs and believe the ground signs should not be removed. There
was a great amount of thought, care and love that went into the design of each ground sign. If you don’t agree, then |
suggest to all of you to take a walk around our Lana’i City business district. The sight is priceless. Keep the ground signs
in.

Thank you for allowing me to express my thoughts on this issue. Should you have questions please feel free to contact
me. Again, mahalo. Kamsamida

Sincerely,

/s/ Dotty Eharis Yoza



